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Summary:

Andoni reports that the advisor in the Cuban embassy in Warsaw had told him that he
has not received any official information from the Cuban government and, according to
him, Cuba would not participate in the conference of non-aligned countries in Belgrade.

Original Language:

Albanian

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


